
President Report 2018 
 

Lublin 2017 - In Lublin we voted in Myself as the new President, we also voted in Miark as the 

Treasurer, after both Philip and Andi stepped down from their respective positions. We did not 

manage to vote in a replacement Treasurer. 

 

September - After the event we arrange for the Bonus Online Board Meeting to vote in the new 

treasurer, where we had two candidates come forward: Simone and Paul, where Simone was voted 

in as the new treasurer. 

 

Our first meeting was with the Lublin team to talk and get feedback about Pre-registration from 

Lublin. 

 

October - Myself and Garry communicated, with Garry speaking directly with the Azores team. 

Through out the year, around the start of November there had been a few concerns in regards to no 

website, and marketing. With this coming into effect in December. 

 

Pre-registration 

We had a meeting in December, where the Azores team asked us if we could get the Pre-Reg system 

live for a Christmas offer – starting Christmas day. A massive thank you to Andi and Miark, who 

along with myself, spent a big amount of time ensuring the Pre-Reg system went live on Christmas 

Evening. 

 

We also closed the USA bank account, money transferred into the UK account. 

 

At the start of January we had an Online Board Meeting, which discussed: Website and asked for 

volunteers. 

 

Feb/March and April our main work was with the Pre-Registration. The System needed some 

improvements, including for the customer and for the back files. 

 

April/May we also started the process for getting interested parties together to organise EJC 2020. 

 

June, Contracts between EJC 2019 Newark and EJA, along with loan contract completed. 

UK loan is being paid direct from the UK account, and collected back in Euros to the Dutch 

account. 

We also started looking into options on Pre-Registration, as Andi sent an email saying he was 

unable to undertake EJC 2019 pre-registration. 

Dutch Bank account, Simi had an unsuccessful trip to the Netherlands INGs bank, with Lee. Due to 

some technical issues whilst there, this means she has to arrange another trip.  

I’m hoping to also arrange a flight over there towards the end of the year, so that we are both on the 

Netherlands accounts. 

 

I also became a dad again, to Eve Trickett. 

 

July – Arranged an online board meeting (non-voting), we also planned the meetings for the Azores: 

 

Pre-Screening for EJC 2020 

Board Meeting 

General Assembly 

Working Meeting 

 


